
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
June 2017 minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session June 20, 2017. Present were board members 
Tom Tucker, Mark Hardin, and Wendy Crabtree.  Also present was Clerk Mary Price, and Tyler Howell.  
Guest: No Guest 

The regular meeting minutes were read and approved with a motion by Tom Tucker and second by 
Wendy Crabtree. 

The financial report - was given and bills presented for payment.  Wendy Crabtree moved to pay the 
bills and seconded by Tom Tucker, motion passed. 

Complaints – No complaints.  

Delinquent Bills- No information available 

Old Business-    

Buckeye Pump is still looking into the high service pump that was pulled and why it failed.  The plant is 
running on the 2nd second high service pump and a backup pump is at the plant in case the other one 
fails.   

New Business –  

Pumping around 35,000 per day at the plant. 

Tyler Howell needs to purchase a mail box for the outside of the water plant to allow Shane Akers to 
pick up lift station paperwork since the plant is locked.  

Tom Tucker had a meeting with Tom Gleespen regarding the water line replacement along Market 
Street and the project should start late this summer.   

July 10th Tyler Howell will be taking his water operators test. 

Tyler Howell reported that the meters throughout town read 4 different ways and makes reading meters 
very difficult.  HD Supply was contacted and a part was ordered that will calibrator/register each meter 
to read the exact same with a cost of $300.    

 

The next regular meeting will be July 17, 2017 in the Village Council Room.   

_____________________________________                                _________________________________ 

Chairman                                                                                                 Clerk 


